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The 21st Annual Institute Public Speaking Contest begins October 20, 2008.  This 
annual event, held every fall and spring quarter, has undergraduate students from 
across the Institute compete for $700 in prize money and the chance of oratorical 
greatness. 

  

All you need to do is present a 6-8 minute informative speech on a topic of 
national or international importance.  The time to register is now!   

  

Registration closes Wednesday, October 15, 2008. 

  

For all information about the event, go to www.rit.edu/speechcontest or contact Dr. 
Grant Cos, gccgpt@rit.edu. 

 

mailto:gccgpt@rit.edu
http://www.rit.edu/speechcontest
mailto:gccgpt@rit.edu

